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7 September 2017 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I am writing to you because your child has been an engaged member of our Drama Club and we 
would really like to invite them to join us again this year. 
 
We really encourage students to take part in the extra-curricular activities that NBA offers and it is a 
great way to meet new friends and develop personal skills. Attending will also help students to 
develop the skills and techniques we explore in lessons and therefore will benefit and support their 
progression within the subject. 
 
We work towards small performances, exploring plays, poems and various stimuli as a starting point 
for creating drama. Often students get the opportunity to perform and showcase their talents in 
assembly or open evenings. This is also a positive stepping stone for students who want to be in our 
annual school productions and talent shows. 
 
Drama Club takes place every Thursday from 3:00pm-4:00pm in E02 during term-time and is run by 
myself. Our first meeting will be Thursday 14

th
 September. If this is something that you would like 

your child to take part in, please complete the attached consent form and return it to Miss Dunn before 
the date above. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Miss Charlotte Dunn  
Teacher of Drama 
 
……………………….............................……………………………………………………………… 
 
 
Drama Club – Thursday 4:00pm – 5:00pm 
 
I give consent for …………………………………………… to attend Drama Club on Thursdays from  
3:00pm-4:00pm. 
 
Signed: ………………………………………………………(Parent/Carer)    Date…………………... 
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